
 

 

Rockwoods Road parking restrictions 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we embark on a new academic year, can I please take this opportunity to remind parents of 
students who are dropped off and picked up on Rockwoods Road that there are parking 
restrictions in place which must be complied with. Traffic Enforcement Officers are on duty to 
ensure that this is the case. 
 
These restrictions have been put in place as a traffic calming measure, in the main to reduce 
the negative impact that inappropriate and, at times, illegal parking have had on the day to day 
lives of residents on Rockwoods Road. 
 
Can I please ask that you adhere to the restrictions in place and, in doing so, show the courtesy 
that local residents in our community should be entitled to. 
 
To further help traffic flow, for those that are new to Priesthorpe, there operates an informal one-
way system before and after school, whereby cars drive along Rockwoods Road from the 
direction of Woodhall Road. This helps enormously in terms of congestion, and avoids the need 
for what, at times, can be extremely dangerous driving, with cars mounting pavements and 
putting pedestrians at significant risk. 
 
Both I and the Rockwoods Road residents very much appreciate your support in this matter. 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Martin Blacoe 
Principal 


